
 
 
 
    

 

December 2023 

Room 6  

 

 

 Hello Families,  

  

It’s crazy to think we are already approaching the end of 

2023! This will be a fun month as we continue the holiday 

festivities and start preparing for our Winter Performance. 

More information about the performance will be sent out. 

 

This month, we will be focusing on the continent of 

Antarctica. We will cover what kinds of animals can 

be found here, as well as the only type of biome that 

makes up this snowy, cold continent. 

 

I also wanted to give everyone a heads up that I will 

begin to lock my door at 9:05 am starting the first 

week of December. If your child arrives after the door 

has been locked, they are welcome to wait outside 

the classroom with you, or up at the front until group 

time is over. It is very important that we start class on 

time. When the door opens after group has started it 

causes the children to lose focus on what I am 

teaching them. As we continue building  

independence, I would like us to start working on 

letting the kids change their shoes and put their bags 

away on their own. Please work on saying your 

goodbyes at the door. This helps the children settle in 

quickly as they take ownership of their new abilities.  

    

As always, please let me know if you have any 

questions or concerns! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

All School 

Bulletin 

  

 

Friday December 22nd 

Holiday Program           

(Half Day; 12:30 pickup) 

 

December 25th-January 

7th 

Winter Break 

 

December 27th-29th                     

& January 3rd-5th 

Winter Camp Available 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Saylor 12/04 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


